
July 7 2023 

 

Attention: Kitsumkalum Community,  

 

The water reservoir is at 50% capacity and needs time to 

refill, Public Works is asking to please conserve water usage 

until further notice by taking these steps:  

 

• Limit your shower time 

• Keep your sprinklers off 

• Do not fill up any pools during this time 

• Do not water your lawn 

• Limit the use of your washing machine and dishwasher  

• Ice can be purchased at Tempo Gas Bar to help with fish 

preparation instead of leaving the water hose running 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this time 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Kitsumkalum Public Works 

 250.615.0127  


